
DECEMBER 27, 2018

Present:

Eric Behling, Councilor

Judy Greenway, Councilor

Larry Barber, Councilor

Elizabeth Dishaw, Town Clerk

Absent:

David Anderson, Supervisor

Russell Partrick, Councilor   

Ronald Marsden, Zoning Officer

Russell Marsden Jr, Highway Superintendent

Richard Diehl, Parks Manager

Jack Spriggs, Animal Control Officer

Deputy Supervisor Behling reconvened the regular Town Board meeting at 7:07.  

Public Comment and Concerns:  None

Resolution 2018-121 Audit of Claims  A motion was made by Councilor Greenway and 

seconded by Council Barber to accept the following resolution.  The motion was adopted by 

a vote of 3 ayes, Behling, Greenway, Barber and 0 nays. Resolved that the bills for Abstract 

13 have been reviewed by the Town Board and are authorized for payment in the following 

amounts:

General A Fund                      voucher # 331 to 345              $     5,912.85

General B Fund                      voucher # 101 to 104              $   67,392.14

Highway Fund                       voucher # 293 to 306              $     6,375.20

Water Fund                             voucher # 23                           $        500.00



A motion was made by Councilor Greenway and seconded by Councilor Barber to adjourn 

at 7:16.  The motion was adopted by a vote of 3 ayes, Behling, Greenway, Barber and 0 nays

Respectfully submitted,

Elizabeth Dishaw, RMC


